
Minutes for 05Aug2017 Intergroup 
 
Treasurer’s report: 
 
Balance as of 01July2017: $1,797.20 
Balance as of 05Aug2017: $1,547.33 
 
Webmaster - Joe 
Web Page is up to date.  Domain fees were paid by Joe’s personal card.  Joe has been 
reimbursed, however Joe would like future domain fees to be paid directly from intergroup 
accounts.  
 
Intergroup district liaison report 
District 13 met sunday 23July2017 in Muscatine. The liaison was not present during the 
meeting, minutes will be forwarded via email.  The next district meeting will be on 27Aug2017 at 
2:30pm in Iowa City. 
 
By the Book Group -Margaret C- By the book is a closed big book study that meets thursday 
evenings at 6:30pm in the upstairs chapel of trinity church.  Attendance is steady at 15-25.  We 
go for dinner and fellowship following the meeting, and all are welcome. 
 
Broad Highway Men’s group - steady attendance. 
 
The meeting formerly known as The Tuesday Night Baptized - There will be an eating meeting 
in September, date and location to be determined.  
 
Activities group - 27Aug2017 at 230pm there will be a panel or speaker event at 511 Melrose.  
 
Intergroup Fall event 14Oct2017: Valarie recommended this event be co-hosted by the young 
people’s group.  I have passed this onto their events chair, Kadie Y, and I will be including her in 
this email. We are planning an event at Terry Trueblood, with an alternate location at the East 
Side Recycling Center in case of bad weather.  Eric R has put a deposit of $40 down for the 
Terry Trueblood location.  This deposit can be refunded up to 3 days before the event.  Eric R 
will be reimbursed for the deposit.  Should the deposit be refunded due to poor weather the city 
will return the money back to Eric R, in which case he will need to reimburse Intergroup. 
Intergroup would like to provide meat to be grilled, sides to be brought in a pot luck fashion. 
Activities will include volleyball, bags, and other water activities. 
Should the event be indoors it will be held at the East Side Recycling Center.  Nora and Barb 
will be inquiring about the cost.  A main dish of pulled pork will be provided with sides being 
brought in a pot luck fashion.  Activities to include karaoke, dancing, etc.  
For either event location Eric R suggested coffee be available at no cost and that soda and 
water be sold at $0.50, and a $5.00 suggested donation.  
 



Intergroup New Years event 31Dec2017: Valarie recommended this event be co-hosted by the 
young people’s group.  I have passed this onto their events chair, Kadie Y, and I will be 
including her in this email.   Event will be held at Our Redeemer Church on Court Street.  From 
5pm to 1am.  We will need to pay a $75 clean up fee.  Food will be provided via potluck with 
main dishes provided by Intergroup and possibly the young peoples group.  Activites may 
include a talent show, music -possibly by D.J. or a member responsible for putting together a 
playlist. 
 
There is availability for new meeting space at The Unitarian Church on Oakdale Blvd beginning 
in October.  
 
Date for next intergroup meeting sept 02 at 1015 
 
New business, Polly - 10Sep2017 at 130pm-3pm.  Prelude will be hosting an ‘Art of Recovery 
Walk,’ no cost to register.  Last year there was AA literature sold with the help of two volunteers, 
with an Al Anon presence.  The event will take place a Terry Trueblood 


